RC 033

Chairman and members of the board of fish,

The Copper River Prince William Sound advisory committee would like to support the efforts of
C.D.F.U. Any way we can in establishing a tanner crab fishery for Prince William sound. The
committee submitted a proposal last board cycle trying to do this please allow a harvest strategy to be
put in place that would allow a fishery to take place .

Thank You John Renner chair C.R.P.W.S./A.C.




